
 

(5) Closing ceremony 

 1) Closing Remarks 

Mr. Isao Nishiyama, Deputy Chief 

Executive of BRI expressed his gratitude 

to all participants for their 

contributions to the symposium. He 

thanked GRIPS for providing the venue and 

UNESCO for their sponsorship. Disaster 

management is a task that should be 

undertaken continuously at the global, 

national, local and community levels, 

and this symposium has been a reminder of 

that necessity. There are many tasks to 

be undertaken and research activities 

must be accelerated. Those guests returning overseas will be able to apply outcomes and 

lessons to their own environments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


